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President Trump Issues an Executive Order on the PPACA
By Emily Tonkovich 

On January 20, 2017, President Trump issued an executive order directing the executive departments and
agencies to minimize “the economic burden” of the PPACA.  

This executive order does not immediately change any particular component of the PPACA. While there are a 

number of ways the government could implement the executive order, specifics have not been released. 

At present, the PPACA remains the law and it is important for employers to remain fully compliant with it.  BRSi

will continue to monitor this issue and keep clients informed.  
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